
January 28, 2000

Carole Washburn, Secretary
WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND 
   TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION
P.O. Bor 47250
Olympia, WA 98504

Re: Docket Nos. UE-991255, -991262, and -991409

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced dockets are the original and nineteen copies
each of the Brief of Commission Staff and the Super Confidential Brief of Commission Staff. 
The latter document has been served only upon PacifiCorp and Public Counsel in accordance
with the hearing procedure.  Also enclosed is an original Certificate of Service.  

Very truly yours,

ROBERT D. CEDARBAUM
Assistant Attorney General

pah
Encl.
cc: All Parties (w/Encl. as stated above)


